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Fort Drum Soldiers and families gather to start the holiday season
 
FORT DRUM, N.Y. – Fort Drum Family and Morale, Welfare and Recreation will host its annual Tree Lighting and Holiday Celebration for 10th Mountain Division (LI) and Fort Drum Soldiers and their families beginning at 6 p.m. Thursday, Dec. 5, at The Peak on Fort Drum.

Festivities will include a meet and greet with Santa, music, dancing, and free food for all DoD ID card holders in attendance. 
 
Media interested in covering the event should RSVP by 2 p.m. Thursday, Dec. 5. Pickup for this event will be at the Media Operations Center on NYS Rt. 26 no later than 5:30 p.m. Thursday, Dec. 5. 

Please note that the times are subject to change based on inclement weather. Updates will be sent, as necessary. 
 
###
 
For further information regarding this advisory, contact Fort Drum Public Affairs at katherine.e.wright12.civ@army.mil

